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Some of the 2015 Ministry Goals Met: 
 

• Continued relationship building with our Lakota families and youth as we seek to be the 
hands and feet of Jesus Christ . 

• Completion of the construction of staff housing (two structures). 

• Staff duplex housing in final phase. 

• Record number of children in our summer feeding program. 

• Witnessing spiritual growth in our Breakout teen’s group. 

• Circle of Love website and promotion for the children’s shelter. 

• Continued visits with our partner churches throughout the United States. 

We are thankful for the abundance arriving daily for the native chil-

dren. Most will not have a gift except for the Dream Center and our 
loving partners who make “Christmas at the Dream Center” a success 

for Christ each year. We pray for each of you a safe and peaceful 
Christmas Season. The Birth of our King, Christ Jesus. Love you all. 

It’s  
beginning 
to look a 
lot like 

Christmas  
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GED Program coming to the 

Dream Center 
Brian, the ministries program director, will be 

implementing a school program at the Dream 

Center in 2016. The high school dropout rate 

on the Pine Ridge Reservation is the highest in 

the nation, over 78 percent. These astounding 

numbers moved Brian to take action. Brian is a 

former teacher at Little Wound School and 

education for the youth are important to him. 

He joined the WAEM staff in May. We are 

excited to have the ability to offer the teens 

transportation to and from the Dream Center 

with our van and bus. We will start the pilot 

program with three students and grow from 

there.  Computers are needed for the Dream 

Center for this program. We will need new 

desktop computers or laptops for the stu-

dents. Pray the Lord will direct our footsteps 

on this new path to help with the high suicide 

rates, giving education.  ~ 

Brian, program director 

Please remember us in 

your year end giving.  

 

Praying for you and 

hope to see you all next 

year! We will have all 

the pictures of the chil-

dren at Christmas! 


